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#&HE';ABAT Turkmenistan Participated in a Conference on Computer Design

Representatives of the Oguzhan Engineering and Technology University participated in the
international scientific-practical conference “Computer Design in Electronics.” The event
took place on November 28 at the Belarusian State University of Informatics and
Radioelectronics, as reported by the publication “Turkmenistan: Golden Age.”

The Turkmen delegates dedicated their presentations to the relevant topic of modeling
network traffic dynamics during DDoS attacks using various technologies.

Additionally, participants discussed the current state and development prospects of the
micro and nanoelectronics industries, various aspects of designing and developing radio-
electronic systems and devices, microelectronics design, and research into new promising
materials and technologies for various industries.

The conference became a step towards uniting the theoretical and practical experience of
experts from different countries and a platform for effective discussion of current issues and
consideration of cooperation prospects.
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